The Oaks Primary School

Bringing Learning to Life
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ChrlsTmas Stalls

: We raised £2000—THANK YOU SOO0000 MUCH FOR YOUR SUPPORT! This money will help
: us To keep Bringing Learning to Life for our pupils and we will spend every penny very carefully,

t supporting learning in schooll

Our school budget is so limited at the minute so this money is really helpful. Thank youl
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Diary Dates
Monday 12th December ~ Choir Performance @ Bolton Wanderers
Tues 13th & Wed 14th December~ Year 2 Nativity
Wednesday 14th December ~ Christmas Lunch Day
Thursday 15th December ~ 2.45pm Year 1 and Rec Christmas Sing
Friday 16th December ~ Jolly Jumper Day for Bolton Hospice
Friday 16th 1-5pm ~ Asda—Bag Packing—Help needed
Tuesday 20th December ~ Christmas Bingo—more details in coming weeks.
Wednesday 21st December ~ Christmas Party Day—come in party clothes
Thursday 22nd December ~ School closes for Christmas @ 2pm
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= Jolly Jumper Day ~ Friday 16th December
= Own clothes day—wear a Christmas Jumper, Top, Accessory or Party Clothes!
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EQuaIiTy Sport Holiday Club : EBroad & Balanced Curriculum

. ’Every week we welcome visitors into school for various parts
The holiday club is running = s of our curriculum offer. This week:
from Tuesday 3rd January : *Year 6 have a Holocaust session on Monday this week.
until Friday 6th January— = .Vear 5 have a visit from the school nurse to deliver a talk
Booking open online now! = ;GbouT puberty. Year 4 have the oral health nurse visiting as

: spart of their project learning.

E SCHOOL CLOSES AT 2PM ON THURSDSAY 22nd DECEMBER

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Extra Curricular Clubs

All clubs have finished until the new year with the exception of

Dance Club—last one Friday 9th December

: Choir Club—last one Thursday 8th December

: A new range of clubs will be on offer in January—details will be sent home soon.
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Well done to our Y4 dodgeball Teoml
They came 2nd in their tournament!
We were so proud of them!

Home Learning Presentation for
Y1 to Y6

We are very much looking forward
to sharing your child's home learning
in school from 15th December.

Please upload their projects to
Seesaw so that teachers can share
them. Thank you for your support.
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Year 2 Nativity ~ Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th 3
December

A letter will be emailed today detailing how to purchase
i fickets. Tickets are available on PAY360 at £2 each.
: Limited to 2 per family per date.

Thursday 15™ December @ 2.45pm ~ Y1 & Reception Sing
Our Year 1 and Reception parents are invited tfo watch the children
: perform a few Christmas songs — a maximum of 2 parents per child
: please!

Children can bring a Christmas accessory to wear.

Wednesday 215" December ~ Party Day

Reception and KS1 will have their party in the morning and KS2 in the afternoon. We are
requesting 50p and each class will organise a selection of party nibbles and drinks for the
children.

Children are to wear their party clothes and can come to school in them and wear them
all day. Please be mindful that children will be wearing their clothes out to play so choose
sensible footwear. Please pay your 50p donations via Pay 360.

Payments on PAY360 can’t be less than £1 in total. So 50p’s can also be sent in as cash if
easier. Thank you.
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Thank you for your support. Jo Grundy: grundyj@the-oaks.bolton.sch.uk



